
From: Meredith Badalucca
To: referral@seccog.org
Cc: Stacy Radford
Subject: Silver Falls Road - 4 lot resubdivision
Date: Thursday, April 17, 2025 4:26:52 PM

Good afternoon,
 
Please be advised that the Town of Montville has received an application for a 4 lot resubdivision on
Silver Falls Road (001-007-00A0. All application documents can be found at the link below.
 
https://www.townofmontville.org/form-repository/25-sub-3-silver-falls-road-001-007-00a-4-lot-
resubdivision/
 

This is on the April 22nd PZC agenda to set a public hearing date. Please forward any comments to
my attention. Thank you.
 
Regards,
 
Meredith Badalucca, CZEO
Assistant Planner
Town of Montville
310 Norwich New London Turnpike
Uncasville, CT 06382
860-848-6779
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